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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2086 requires the Director of the Office of Management and Enterprise Services (OMES) to 

ensure state agencies are not charged more than the actual cost of services provided by OMES. 

Such charges cannot include any additional costs indirectly related to the provided services, 

including costs related to administration, overhead or insurance. The measure directs the State 

Auditor and Inspector to settle any dispute if a state agency disagrees with charges of a service 

provided by OMES. 

 

Prepared By: Emily McPherson 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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